
Minutes for the Faculty Affairs Committee Meeting, September 8, 2020 
 
Present (via Zoom):  David Armstrong, Josh Burk, Sarah Day (co-Chair and scribe), Maria Donoghue 
Velleca (Dean), Cathy Levesque, Jack Martin, Peter McHenry 
 
1.  FAC approved the minutes from Sept. 1 2020. 
 
2.  In updates from the Dean, Maria mentioned continuing to meet with NTE representatives about their 
concerns. 
 
3.  FAC confirmed the plan to invite the Provost to Faculty of Arts and Sciences meetings only as 
appropriate for requested updates. 
 
4.  An FAC subcommittee consisting of Jack Martin, Cathy Levesque, and Sarah Day recommended 
forwarding the JAMOU working committee’s recommendations for changes to JAMOU policies to the 
Arts and Sciences faculty for discussion at the October 6 FAS meeting. 
 
5.  FAC discussed a faculty concern that the Arts and Humanities are underrepresented on the newly 
redesigned William & Mary website.  We agree that this is something that should be addressed. 
 
6.  FAC discussed the timeline for the paused NTE promotions from Spring 2020. 
 
7.  The meeting adjourned. 
 


